
To whom it may concern.  

 

I am writing in opposition to House Bill 2755. I do agree that there are concerns about people’s actions 

on this waterway, however limiting access in this manor seems like heavy-handed and unjust to those 

that live on or nearby the waterway. Please consider alternate actions to provide options for all to be 

able to be able to enjoy. Weather you implement this bill or just add Policing, additional policing will 

need to be added to enforce. Consider addition and heavier penalties in leu if the proposed bill.  

 

 

Thank you. 

Ole Westrum 


